
Only Service Animals
Are Allowed Inside
PQWCHC Buildings

Thank you for making PQWCHC more accessible to all communities.

New Guidelines
 

As of October 1, 2025, only official Service
Animals will be allowed onsite at PQWCHC 
Service Animals are designated by a health-
care provider 
Clients will be required to bring documents of
their service animal’s designation 
Service animals must be on a leash or in a
carrier at all times


